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Public hearing and consideration of a variance request for 409 Halibut Point Road in the R-2 multifamily
residential district. The request is for the reduction in the required on-site parking for an existing duplex
from four spaces to zero spaces. The property is also known as Lot 19 Tower Heights Subdivision. The
request is filed by Tim Riley. The owner of record is Timothy Riley.
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